
From: Barkus, Paul  
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 11:20 AM 
To:  
Subject: Vermont Public Records request 
 
Good morning Mr. Howell,  

 

This letter will notice receipt of your request for records that was received by the Vermont 

Attorney General’s Office on April 29, 2022. 

The Attorney General’s Office was not involved with any criminal cases involving Kyle Howell 

and, therefore, has no records responsive to your request. 

You may contact the State’s Attorney’s Office that litigated Kyle Howell’s cases to find the 

docket numbers you are seeking.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ Paul A. Barkus 

Paul A. Barkus 

Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

Office of the Attorney General of Vermont 

(802) 828-6907 

paul.barkus@vermont.gov 
 
 




